
The Millersville University Undergraduate Honors and Awards Committee 

cordially invites administrators, faculty and staff to the 

 

59th Annual Undergraduate Honors and Awards Convocation 

Saturday, October 28, 2017 

11:00 a.m. 

Student Memorial Center (SMC) 

Marauder Court 

 

Kindly reply by October 2, 2017 regarding your attendance to Denise Weidman at (717) 871-5809 

or by email (denise.weidman@millersville.edu). 

 

Note:  The ceremony will last approximately 1.5 hours. 

mailto:denise.weidman@millersville.edu

